## COLORADO ASSOCIATION OF PLUMBING AND MECHANICAL OFFICIALS

A PMG CHAPTER OF THE INTERNATIONAL CODE COUNCIL



September 27, 2023

## **CAPMO**

P.O. Box 17286 GOLDEN CO 80402

PRESIDENT Sam Dardano 303-912-7008

VICE PRESIDENT Guy McMann Jefferson County 303-271-8272

SECRETARY
Open Position

TREASURER Leslie Carpenter Jefferson County 303-271-8287

**DIRECTORS** 

Steve Feder City of Aspen 970-429-2762

Terry Nothaft Pueblo Regional 719-543-0002

Janine Snyder Park County 719-485-5278

PAST PRESIDENT Greg Wheeler



Ms. Cindy Davis, Nominating Committee Chair c/o Dominic Sims, Chief Executive Officer International Code Council 900 Montclair Road Birmingham, AL 35213

RE: Andre Jaen for the ICC Board of Directors

Dear Chairman Davis and Committee Members:

The Colorado Association of Plumbing and Mechanical Officials offers our support of Andre Jaen for a position on the Board of Directors of the International Code Council.

Andre recognizes and values building department personnel as essential contributors in safeguarding the public. He recognizes design professionals, contractors, product manufacturers, building and homeowners as an important role in sustainable and safe building practices.

Being an engaged member of the Colorado Chapters; sharing his time and compassion shows his professionalism and dedication for the industry.

In addition to Andre's decade of knowledge and experience in the field, his continued education and professional achievements speak to his abilities as a leader and admirable candidate.

Our organization believes Andre will streamline the business, uphold the mission, vision, and values of the International Code Council. We believe he will focus on the best path to serve all members of the building safety team and the communities they serve.

Best Regards,

Guy McMann, Vice President

Me Manie

Colorado Association of Plumbing and Mechanical Officials

The Colorado Association of Plumbing and Mechanical Officials (CAPMO) is dedicated to the improvement of building safety, by promoting and improving the International Codes, educating the building industry, public and our membership, and providing mutual aid to building professionals.